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4/27/10 Board Hearing

AB 2121
Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

commentletters -

Opposition to AB2121

From:  Donna <donna@fdaa.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 3/22/2010 7:28 AM

Subject: Opposition to AB2121

Please Help Sea Ranch. I live on The Sea Ranch and first learned about AB2121 late Saturday night. The Sea Ranch Commuynity Manager/CEQ of our
Water Company failed to tell The Sea Ranch Board of Directors or residents of Sea Ranch about the draconian measures of AB2121. The manager
also failed to respond to the Draft EIR. AB2121 could leave our homes without water for weeks or even months. There would be inadequate water for
fighting fires, and we risk losing our homeowner's insurance poiicies. I urge you to ask the SWRCB to grant us a $0-extension time to respond to
ABZ121. Donna Karch PO Box 218 The Sea Ranch, CA 95497
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